
SB0786   FAVORABLE 

Please support this bill.  I am outraged that some schools have been caught teaching highly 

inappropriate and sexualized lessons and assignments, under the guise of “health education.”  Nothing 

should be taught except for basic reproduction and reproductive anatomy.  Many school systems have 

been caught giving and teaching these lessons.  They ARE CROSSING WAY OVER THE LINE!!!  On another 

topic, I personally know in Md public schools, teachers are preaching political propaganda (for instance 

Kyle Rittenhouse shot black people – UNTRUE! and push constant negative opinions about one political 

party/President, under the guise of “current events.”  It is strictly ILLEGAL for government employees 

to be pushing political ideologies during working hours and these people should and will be held 

accountable.   We need to reign in what is going on in our school systems and the only way to do this is 

for the curriculum taught to be open and transparent to the public, who pays for it with their taxes. 

Sincerely, 

A concerned parent 

Peggy Williams 

Severna Park, MD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


